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Straight Commision

Numeric Response

 1. A commission is an amount of money that you are paid for selling a product or 
service.  Your commission rate may be a specified amount of money for each sale or it 
may be a percent of the total value of your sales.  A graduated commission offers a 
different rate of commission for each of several levels of sales.

Commission = commission_ Rate × Total_ Sales

Total_ Graduated_ Commission = Sum_ of_ Commissions_ for_ All_ Levels_ of_ Sales

Becky sells electronics.  Her commission is 28.18 percent of the selling price of every 
item she sells.  What is her commission when she sells electronics totaling $274.43?  
Express your answer as a dollar amount and round to the nearest cent.

 2. A commission is an amount of money that you are paid for selling a product or 
service.  Your commission rate may be a specified amount of money for each sale or it 
may be a percent of the total value of your sales.  A graduated commission offers a 
different rate of commission for each of several levels of sales.

Commission = commission_ Rate × Total_ Sales

Total_ Graduated_ Commission = Sum_ of_ Commissions_ for_ All_ Levels_ of_ Sales

Rico sells equipment.  He received a straight commission of 20.67 percent of the 
selling price of each item sold.  What commission will he receive for selling $1,330.64 
worth of equipment?  Express your answer as a dollar amount and round to the nearest 
cent.
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 3. A commission is an amount of money that you are paid for selling a product or 
service.  Your commission rate may be a specified amount of money for each sale or it 
may be a percent of the total value of your sales.  A graduated commission offers a 
different rate of commission for each of several levels of sales.

Commission = commission_ Rate × Total_ Sales

Total_ Graduated_ Commission = Sum_ of_ Commissions_ for_ All_ Levels_ of_ Sales

Becky sells equipment.  Her commission is 29.21 percent of the selling price of every 
item she sells.  What is her commission when she sells equipment totaling $333.79?  
Express your answer as a dollar amount and round to the nearest cent.

 4. A commission is an amount of money that you are paid for selling a product or 
service.  Your commission rate may be a specified amount of money for each sale or it 
may be a percent of the total value of your sales.  A graduated commission offers a 
different rate of commission for each of several levels of sales.

Commission = commission_ Rate × Total_ Sales

Total_ Graduated_ Commission = Sum_ of_ Commissions_ for_ All_ Levels_ of_ Sales

Juanita sells appliances.  Her commission is 28.29 percent of the selling price of every 
item she sells.  What is her commission when she sells appliances totaling $113.02?  
Express your answer as a dollar amount and round to the nearest cent.
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 5. A commission is an amount of money that you are paid for selling a product or 
service.  Your commission rate may be a specified amount of money for each sale or it 
may be a percent of the total value of your sales.  A graduated commission offers a 
different rate of commission for each of several levels of sales.

Commission = commission_ Rate × Total_ Sales

Total_ Graduated_ Commission = Sum_ of_ Commissions_ for_ All_ Levels_ of_ Sales

Johnny sells windows.  He received a straight commission of 22.13 percent of the 
selling price of each item sold.  What commission will he receive for selling $2,170.92 
worth of windows?  Express your answer as a dollar amount and round to the nearest 
cent.

 6. A commission is an amount of money that you are paid for selling a product or 
service.  Your commission rate may be a specified amount of money for each sale or it 
may be a percent of the total value of your sales.  A graduated commission offers a 
different rate of commission for each of several levels of sales.

Commission = commission_ Rate × Total_ Sales

Total_ Graduated_ Commission = Sum_ of_ Commissions_ for_ All_ Levels_ of_ Sales

Juan sells equipment.  He received a straight commission of 25.32 percent of the 
selling price of each item sold.  What commission will he receive for selling $1,393.92 
worth of equipment?  Express your answer as a dollar amount and round to the nearest 
cent.
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Straight Commision
Answer Section

NUMERIC RESPONSE

 1. ANS: 77.33

PTS: 1
 2. ANS: 275.04

PTS: 1
 3. ANS: 97.50

PTS: 1
 4. ANS: 31.97

PTS: 1
 5. ANS: 480.42

PTS: 1
 6. ANS: 352.94

PTS: 1
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